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To: All Members  

Dear All,  

CHAPTER ACTIVITY SCHEDULE 

Hoping we are all doing great. We would like to use this opportunity to announce to the house 
the activity schedule of the union for the year.  

The Chapter has so far experienced two spectacular programs which were Wings, Wine and 
Sisters and the Akwaaba Night party. All the same, there are some great upcoming programs in 
the pipeline which are shown below : 

 

 
 
 
 

(SHANGHAI CHAPTER) 
Email: nugsshanghaichapter@gmail.com 

Unity	and	Progress	

OUR REF: SC-GS-19/20-018           YOUR REF:  
 
 
 

DATE: 21/10/2019 
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PLEASE NOTE: 
¨ Financial updates will be read to the house quarterly by the Financial Controller. 
¨ A General Forum will be held quarterly to share ideas and address concerns from members. 
 
We believe working together as a family can make all these activities a successful one and to 
help us all.   
 
Thank You.  
 
Best wishes  

                                                           
------------------------------                   ------------------------------ 
Louisa Opoku-Kwarteng                                                          Abbew Cephas Kenneth 
Secretary General                                                                      President 
TEL:+8618621655803                                                                               TEL:+8613127541197 
 


